Kia ora Dave,

Thanx for showing us around. We both appreciated it and will now be able to keep our Board
of Trustees up-to-date with things as they progress. Be interesting to see how much area
there is at Eketahuna for the wetland idea. Hope its sufficient to make a difference. With the
Golf Course irrigation proposal, we were a bit concerned about the potential costs with the
number of storage tanks required, elevation, continuous pumping etc. Wouldn't mind getting
hold of the numbers around that proposal if you have any for comparison with wetland
establishment and maintenance.

Nga mihi mahana,

Morry Black

Mauri Protection Agency
P O Box 516

HASTINGS

4156

DDI 06 8584 398
Cell 027 343 5705

On 21/03/2017 7:52 a.m., Dave Watson wrote:

Hi Morry

Thank you very much to yourself & James for making time last Fri 17 March to visit the Eketahuna &
Pahiatua wastewater plants

& the Dannevirke oxidation pond relining project and the impounded water supply.

Monday 20 March visit the Pahiatua Wakeman St proposed reservoir site and the Woodville
Impounded water supply.

It was very beneficial & appreciated by Council to have you look at & discuss what projects are
currently happening and others that are not far away from starting.

That’s for you feedback on the wetland area at Eketahuna wastewater. | will follow that visit with
engaging a contractor to clean up the area behind No2 pond

so we can show you the contour and area of the piece of land we discussed as a potential wetland
area.

I will let to know when this has been completed so we can arrange another site visit.

| will also get a schematic of the Pahiatua wastewater components to you by email.

Once again thanks for committing time in your busy schedules to visit our district developments.

Cheers Dave




